MINUTES FOR THE DECEMBER 15, 2014 SPECIAL MEETING OF THE CATHARINE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

The board of supervisors for Catharine Township met on Monday, December 15, 2014, a special meeting at the Catharine Township Building with Ralph F Rispoli, Marc Daniel Isenberg, and secretary present. Kenneth Brenneman was absent.

A motion was made by Marc Daniel Isenberg to approve the 2015 budget, seconded by Ralph F Rispoli. Unanimous

Eleanor Harclerode let the supervisors know that Loranne Kephart will be moving and we will have to appoint another auditor. The supervisors said we may have to appoint someone to the water and sewer board and the Assistant Emergency Management Director. They will need appointed at the reorganization meeting.

Marc Daniel Isenberg made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Ralph F Rispoli.

Respectfully submitted,

Eleanor K Harclerode, Secretary/Treasurer